Caroline Drumm

Principal

The British School

24th May 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Exam Season 2023/24

A huge congratulations to all our students for their hard work so far with examinations.
Students have been working fantastically hard.

A few reminders about the exams:

e The Summer Exam season runs through until the 19th June. For your reference,

the timetable is here.

Please note that there are exams during the half term holiday. There are a
small number of exams where students will need to stay late due to the official
start time of the exam. This is noted on the exam timetable as FCS (Full Centre
Supervision).

From May 27th, study leave will start and this will remain until the end of the
exam season. During this time, students only have to be in for exams. They are
not expected in mentor time and they may choose to come in for subjects they
have not yet had an exam in. There may be additional sessions where students
can choose to come and work with their teachers, this will be communicated
nearer the time. Students may also choose to come in to study in the
Independent Study Room. If students would like to do that, they need to sign in
and out at reception, and make sure they have their lanyards with them.

During the Study Leave Period, students need to be onsite by 9am for a morning
exam and 1pm for an afternoon exam.

For Year 11, there will be A Level Taster Lessons on the 15th and 16th June. The following
week is Bridging Week, and then the final week of term is Enrichment Week. Year 11 are all
expected to attend these days in order to prepare them for KS5. Students have already signed
up to their taster sessions. More information about bridging week and enrichment week to

follow.

For Year 12, normal lessons will restart on the 12th June for two weeks, and then they will also
be expected to join in with enrichment week for the final week of term. These weeks are pivotal
to prepare students to transition into Year 13.
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For Year 13, there are no expectations for you to return to school, but we do look forward to
celebrating graduation with you on the 20th June. Year 13 are also warmly welcomed in
enrichment week if they would like to attend.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.
Yours Sincerely

Ms. Anna Tyndall and Ms. Kate Middlebrook
Head of Key Stage 5 and Head of Key Stage 4
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